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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





17th September 2019
                                                         RUGBY WORLD CUP FESTIVAL

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 19th September 2019 Year 4 children will be attending Rugby World Cup Festival at Redcar Rugby Club. Each school is representing a country playing at the Rugby World Cup, Grangetown Primary School are representing Wales. Your child can wear their Grangetown primary school PE kit or any sport clothing that is red, green or white (the colour of the Welsh flag). The event will take place outside so please dress your child suitably depending on the weather.
The day will consist of a morning and an afternoon of the children being coached the skills of Tag Rugby as well as playing a game towards the end of the afternoon. 
If your child has a school meal then a packed lunch will be provided, however if your child usually brings a packed lunch to school then they will need to bring one to the festival.
The children will be leaving school at 10.00am and returning to school at 2.00pm in time for normal school leaving time. 
If you do not want your child to take part in this activity please inform the school office as soon as possible.
Kind Regards

Miss S McCarthy

PE Teacher
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